The meeting opened with a prayer which honoured the School’s patron St Brigid.
Apologies from Elaine.

Minutes were accepted after minor adjustment.

Proposed by John. Seconded by Humphrey.

Agreed report was completed.

Matters arising.
End of year accounts were accepted by the Bom. The chairperson signed accounts.

Correspondence.
Leave requests.

Each application was proposed and seconded.

The Principal drew our attention to the Des circulars 78/22, 79/22, 6/23.
A request for a camp April 4th to 6th was refused.

NCSE. We will review our Admissions Policy in line with new assessment of need.
Blackrock GAA have offered coaching.
FSSU sent guidelines on electronic banking.

A request from Ballinlough residents to facilitate a traffic survey was refused due to GDPR concerns.

The school would facilitate the distribution of a hard copy / flyer to parents.

Correspondence from Viva Voce choir was noted.

A possible solution to the issues raised would be to use the Hall entrance and parking at back of

school. A staff member would access the main building to set alarm.

Request for choir workshop on February 11th was sanctioned.

A contract for usage of the facilities will be in place for the next academic year.
An update of this contract will be brought to the next Bom meeting.

5.
Treasurer’s Report.
Humphrey distributed the accounts.

Computer network in the school needs to be updated.
To be discussed at next meeting.
Humphrey was thanked for his help.

6.
The Principal reported on the following.

Child Protection.

Allegations of Bullying.



Nothing to report.



